
 

 
STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
         (Non Profit - Public Service) 
         Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

RECOVERED 
On 2010 June 26th Vancouver Police Marine Unit, acting on information 
from staff at Coal Harbour Marina identified a 28’ Bayliner Cierra as 
reported stolen from Port Moody in 2008. Further inspection of the vessel 
by VPD members confirmed beliefs that the vessel had originally been 
stolen from Crescent Beach marina in 2007 when she was named 
“Coconut Grove”.  An investigation is ongoing in the matter. 

            

www.stolenboats.ca 


